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Dear                                      , 
 
Request for Information – ATISN 18636 

 
Thank you for your request for information dated 22 June.   
 
Information requested 
 

1. What analysis has been done in terms of the cost to change speed limits to 
20mph following the Welsh Government’s introduction of a default 20mph 
speed limit on roads in Wrexham?  

2. Could you also please provide itemised costs for the 20mph change, i.e. 
signage, road markings, and so on. 

 
Our response 
 
We do not hold the information relating to analysis or itemised costs in Wrexham, this 
information would be held by Wrexham County Borough Council.  They can be 
contacted at Contact | Wrexham County Borough Council. 
 
Last financial year Wrexham claimed £35,399.15 towards 20mph implementation, 
broken down as follows: 
 
 

Description of Cost Incurred Value Claimed £ 

    

Staff Time                  25,212.79  

20MPH SIGNS                   3,861.00  

ICT RECHARGES                                                 765.36  

ARCGIS ONLINE SERVICE CREDITS                                 635.00  

HIP/RA2 SIGN Diag 670 (20mph) 720x720mm 
DBCH                   4,925.00  

    

                  35,399.15  

 

 

7 August 2023 

https://www.wrexham.gov.uk/contact


This year they requested £361,500 grant funding this finical year, broken down to: 
 
TRO Costs £32,500, Signs £230,000, Communications £10,000, Other e.g. Costs of 
30mph exceptions £89,000.  To date we have not processed any claims for payment. 
 
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: 
 
Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  Please remember to quote the ATISN 
reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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